


NOTES FROM THE TRANSITIONAL PASTOR
R U S T Y  E L L I S O N

As your newly arrived Transitional Pastor, I am very thankful that God has arranged the circumstances 
in which Pam and I can come and be with you all for this season of transition in which the search is 
underway for the man God has to come and serve this church.  We are truly blessed with this opportunity!  
Easter was wonderful with a great, enthusiastic crowd present!

If you were here on Easter, you saw and heard the emotions I felt as I stepped into the pulpit.  It was 
the most overwhelming and humbling feeling I have ever had in a pulpit.  The memories of so many 
years ago when I was a young child in your church were so vivid.  Remembering not so much Dr. Chiles 
sermons but rather the atmosphere of worship 65 years ago!  Remembering the sense of safety that 
came as our family went to church every Sunday morning and Sunday night, but not Wednesday, since 
my granddaddy was a farmer who worked until dark much of the year.

As we get to know each other, don’t give me a test on names!  My memory of newly met names and faces 
is flawed at this stage in life!  It’ll take time for Pam and I to put names and faces together in the weeks 
ahead.

Let me urge you to pray for your Pastor Search Committee daily.  This team is outstanding and as I write 
this column, I’ve only been to one meeting.  But this I know from my experience both as a pastor and a 
transitional pastor, the process of a pastoral search MUST be bathed in prayer, for a search committee 
today faces many challenges in this complex ministry world.  So, will you commit to pray each day for 
your team?  Just to refresh your memory, your search team is as follows:
 Sarah Cunningham
 David McDowell
 Catherine Lanier
 Don Herndon
 Jill Asher
 David Parker
 Warren Edminister

I also ask you to be patient with me.  While both Pam and I feel a clear call of God to be here with you all, 
it’s a huge load juggling my responsibilities with Crossings with the travel and preparation to serve you all, 
and our arrangement is part-time, not full-time.  I know you will want my presence at meetings and events, 
but that just will not be possible.  Our plans at the moment are to travel down on Saturday afternoons, to 
be there for services Sunday and meetings as appropriate.  I’ll be around the church to be present and 
work with staff on Mondays.  Then Monday afternoons we will head back to Louisville.  Only as a result 
of God’s call and His strength can I find the energy to work like this.  However, know that I am blessed 
beyond comprehension that, at the soon to be age of 73, I still get to do what I love to do…serve the local 
church and the camps.  

More to come as we get to know one another.  I hope to see you Sunday with a Bible in your hand and 
the love of Christ in your heart!

Blessings,
Rusty



NOTES FROM THE EXECUTIVE/DISCIPLESHIP PASTOR
J A S O N  E L L E R B R O O K

Church Families,

I hope you take some time to look at the “FBC Murray Happenings” for May through August.  Our prayer 
is that every event on the church calendar is placed there with purpose - to lead people to a life-changing 
and growing relationship with Jesus Christ.

Take note of a few events coming up in May…

Friday - Sunday, May 13-15, is opening weekend for Family Camp (the movie).  Leigh-Allyn Baker (a 
graduate of Murray High School) stars as the lead actress.  This is a faith-based Christian Comedy for 
the entire family from Provident Films and KLOVE.  This film is a SKIT GUYS movie starring Eddie James 
and Tommy Woodard (The Skit Guys).  We are challenging the church to blitz the theater by picking a 
showtime on opening weekend and going as individuals, with friends or family members, or even as a 
Sunday School class.  If you go to see the film on opening weekend in Murray, you will run into a theater 
full of FBC Murray members!  That is our goal.  Let’s support our local theater and these films!

Sunday, May 15, we move to one service through the summer.  Sunday School will begin at 8:45 am 
and worship at 10:00 am.  This schedule will allow us to worship as one church.  It will also allow us to 
have the weekly hour of fellowship and Bible Study we need with our Sunday School classes on Sunday 
morning.  

Sunday, May 22, is the 175th Anniversary Celebration of FBC Murray.  The worship service on May 
22 will be specially crafted to celebrate the past and look toward the future.  What a rich heritage and 
responsibility we have at FBC Murray to carry that heritage forward as we do our part to advance the 
Kingdom as the body of Christ.  There will be a lunch in the Family Life Center immediately following the 
service.

The “FBC Murray Happenings” will give you a few of many ways to plug into the ministry of the church.  
Vacation Bible School, Mega Rec Camp, the church-wide pool parties, student and kids camps are great 
ways to grow in our relationships with each other and with Jesus.  They can also be great ways to serve.  
Take advantage of the summer to get together with your small group or Sunday School class as well.  You 
could do a fellowship one month and a service project the next.  

Remember that life-change takes place best in the context of relationship!  Excited about what God is 
doing in the life of our church!
Jason





NOTES FROM MUSIC MINISTRY
M I K E  R O S E

Wow! What a wonderful time of worship we had on Easter Sunday! It was so good to work with the praise 
team as we were able to work together to glorify Christ! I am hoping we will be able to do a little more 
of this over the summer months as well. Thank you praise team, Jon Kyle, choir, Joyce, and Eleanor for 
working so hard. To everyone who served on the tech team, thank you for all you did and do for us each 
week.

We are just a few weeks out from scheduling single services on Sunday morning. This is an excellent 
time for you to join us as we lead others in worship. There is a space for you in our worship choir, and we 
would love to add you. We rehearse one time each week, currently at 4:30 pm on Sunday afternoons. 
Why not consider joining us for the summer?! God has blessed us with many talented folks and I know 
there are others who could use their talents to serve Him!  Please pray about what your part would be this 
summer.

This fall, we will begin working on Christmas music. More about this at a later date!  Thank you so much 
for your encouragement and support. It is always a pleasure to serve Christ here at FBC!

Blessings,
Mike

NOTES FROM MATURE ADULTS GROWING IN 
CHRIST (SENIOR ADULT MINISTRY)
B O Y D  S M I T H

M.A.G.I.C. Friends!   
I am so excited to have Rusty Ellison leading us as our Transitional Pastor!  First Baptist Church is in good 
hands (as long as we do what our heavenly Father tells us to do).  The staff is working hard on planning 
activities/ministries that will bring the church family together.  On Sunday, May 22, we will be celebrating 
the 175th anniversary of First Baptist Church.  There have been so many godly people who have helped 
shape First Baptist Church throughout the years.

You may recall that we had planned our last M.A.G.I.C. gathering for Monday, May 23.  However, due to 
celebrating the 175th anniversary on May 22, we have moved the M.A.G.I.C. dinner to Monday, May 16.  
Therefore, please call the church office by Sunday, May 11 and let us know if you will be attending.
 



NOTES FROM KIDS1ST MINISTRY
R A C H E L  R I Q U E L M E

Have you used the Parent Hub yet? The Parent Hub is across from the Library and it has specially curated 
books for you for each stage and phase of your child’s life and each stage of parenthood. All of the new 
spring information is there too! Stop by and check out a book! 

Our hero of the faith this month is Corrie Ten Boom! In Kids1st worship kids will be able to learn more 
about Corrie Ten Boom and the way she faithfully dedicated her life to the Lord! 

Registration for VBS is open! Sign your child up at fbcmurray.org/events.

There is a need for VBS volunteers! We need Bible teachers, assistants, registration table volunteers, and 
more! Please sign up to volunteer at fbcmurray.org/events.

Final Crossings payments are due the first week of June. You can pay in the office or at fbcmurray.org/
kids.

Spring is here and Summer is just around the corner. Check out our Kids1st Happenings in May! 

Sunday, May 8th: Do you have an infant or toddler and would like to participate and commit to raising 
your child up in the Lord? Email Rachel at rriquelme@fbcmurray.org to get signed up. 

Wednesday, May 18: Family Game Night at the FLC at 6:00 pm. Parents and kids join us for fun family 
games as we end this semester’s Midweek and look forward to summer!



NOTES FROM MOTHER’S DAY OUT
L A U R E N  D U N L A P

Hello FBC Family,

We are about to finish up our year at MDO.  This year, and especially this semester, has felt like a 
“normal” year for the first time since COVID.  We have had a total of 83 children enrolled this school year 
(August to May).  On May 10th, we will graduate 25 preschoolers to kindergarten.  These children are 
ready to go and do BIG things in our local schools.  

In March, we held our first ever “Art Sale.”  Under the direction of Ms. Erin Clark, the children created 
two pieces of art that were sold to family members and MDO Staff.  We raised over $1400 for First Loves 
Murray!  We pray that the money from the Art Sale will bless those families and children in August as they 
purchase school supplies and clothing.

We love FBC Murray and are so thankful to be a part of this church. Thank you for supporting this ministry!

Lauren         

NOTES FROM STUDENT MINISTRY
J O N  K Y L E  A L L R E D

We will be having our annual High School Senior Recognition Sunday service on May 15. High School 
Seniors will be recognized and then a banquet will immediately follow in the FLC for them and their 
families.



NOTES FROM THE LIBRARIAN
T I N A M Y E R S

Summer is just around the corner, and we have some fun activities planned for the kids! Keep an eye out 
for more information about the Princess Tea Party for girls, Brave Knights party for boys, and Story Time/
Reading Club.

Would you like to volunteer in the library or sign up to be a substitute?  We want to add some new 
members to our team!  Call 270-753-1282 or stop by the library to sign up.  

Our author of the month for May is Dr. Henry Blackaby.  He is the president of Blackaby Ministries and 
has written more than a dozen books, including the best-selling Experiencing God Bible studies. Dr. 
Blackaby’s books will be on display until May 31.

THANK YOU NOTE FROM KEITH AND CAROLE INMAN



NOTES FROM THE PASTOR SEARCH COMMITTEE 
M AY  P R AY E R  G U I D E











ANNOUNCEMENTS

NEW MEMBERS

RADIO/TV

Tyler Mitchell joined by Profession of Faith/Baptism on Sunday, March 27.
David Murphy joined by Baptism on Sunday, March 27.

FELLOWSHIP SUPPER
Fellowship Suppers are Wednesday evenings at 5:00 pm in the Family Life Center! Adult 
meals are $5, children ages 3-12 are $3, college students are $1, and children 2 and 
under are free. Each week will include the following: vegetable side item, salad, bread, 
desserts, and drinks. 
• May 4: Soup and Sandwiches
• May 11: Beef Stroganoff
• May 18: Baked Ham

Our 8:30 am worship service is aired at 11:00 am on WAAJ-FM 89.7. Our services are 
also broadcast on Thursday at 8:00 pm on Murray Electric System’s channel 15. 

CHURCH INFORMATION
FINANCES  (AS OF MARCH 31, 2022)
$   358,319.00   Budgeted as of 03/31/2022
$   279,126.16   Budget Receipts as of 03/31/2022
$   333,597.25   Budget Expenditures as of 03/31/2022
 
$   161,702.00   WMO 2022 Goal
$     23,119.67   WMO Receipts as of 03/31/2022
 
$3,810,079.06   Family Life Center Receipts as of 03/31/2022
$              0.00   Family Life Center Borrowed as of 03/31/2022



ATTENDANCE

203 S. 4th St., Murray, KY 42071 | fbcmurray.org | 270-753-1854

April 3

April 10

April 17

VAN DRIVER
The van driver for the month of May is David Barrett. If you would like a ride to the 
traditional worship service (8:30 am), Sunday School (9:45 am) or the contemporary 
worship service (11:00 am), contact David at 731-363-5737. Beginning Sunday, May 15, 
Sunday School will begin at 8:45 am and worship will begin at 10:00 am.

There is a need for people to serve on FBC’s bus and van ministry on Sunday mornings. 
The Lord has blessed us with people who need transportation to and from church 
services. If you can help us, please contact Boyd Smith (bsmith@fbcmurray.org) or Steve 
Alcott (salcott@twc.com) for more information.

11:00 am Service   
March 27 305

483

242

169

Library
The book, Praying the Bible, by Donald S. Whitney has been given to the FBC Library in 
memory of Eugene Waggoner.

Financial
Contributions to the Building Fund have been received in honor of Keith & Carole Inman 
and in memory of Glen Grogan, Vicki Woods, Joe Rowland, and Eugene Waggoner.
Contributions to the Brazil Mission Trip Fund have been received in memory of Joe Tipton 
“Tip” Miller.
Contributions to the 2022 Budget in support of the International Student Ministry have 
been received in memory of Bess Kerlick.

MEMORIALS

8:30 am Service   
132

180

129

218
April 24 234146


